City of Boston Commissioners:

Mayor Martin J. Walsh Kathleen M. Joyce, Chairman
Boston Cannabis Board Lisa Holmes

Darlene Lombos

John Smith

Alejandra St. Guillen
Executive Secretary:
Lesley Delaney Hawkins

VOTING HEARING
BOSTON CANNABIS BOARD
January 21, 2021
Transactional Hearings
Wednesday, January 13, 2021
(All members present)
AGENDA

1. Applicant: Ember Gardens Boston LLC
Proposed Licensed Premise: 297 Newbury Street, Back Bay
License Type: Retail Recreational Cannabis Dispensary License
Proposed Hours of Operation: 11:00am - 8:00pm
Equity Status: Equity Applicant
Date of Initial Application: August 17, 2020
Date of Filing with Inspectional Services Department: August 20, 2020
Date of Community Meeting: August 26, 2020 and October 13, 2020
Presentation Team:
Shane Hyde, CEO
Aaron Washington, Chief of Security
Joseph Hoffman, Partner
Thomas Augustine, Partner
Christopher Tracey, Consultant
Deferred to the BCB’s February 17, 2021 Voting Hearing

2. Applicant: Union Twist, Inc.
Proposed Licensed Premise: 259 Cambridge Street, Allston
License Type: Retail Recreational Cannabis Dispensary License
Proposed Hours of Operation: 9:00am - 8:00pm
Equity Status: Non-Equity Applicant
Date of Initial Application: December 5, 2018
Date of Filing with Inspectional Services Department: December 4, 2018
Date of Community Meeting: February 6, 2019
Presentation Team:
Marie St. Fleur, Chief Executive Officer
Tahira Rehmatullah, Advisor
Amy McNamee, Senior Advisor
Michael P. Ross, Attorney
Deferred to the BCB’s February 17, 2021 Voting Hearing



Old & New Business

1. Motion to adopt the draft amendment to Section 2.00 of the BCB’s Rules and Regulations
regarding transferability.
Granted

2. Motion to draft an emergency regulation to the BCB’s Rules and Regulations requiring a
hearing before and approval from the BCB prior to the holder of a Retail Recreational
Cannabis Dispensary License partnering with a delivery service or otherwise supplying
or engaging in direct to consumer delivery of recreational cannabis.

Granted

Please contact the BCB at (617) 635-2330 or cannabisboard@boston.gov with any questions.



